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DATE: 10/12/2022
SUBJECT: Individual Arrested in Relation to Shooting 
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Shooting
CASE NO.: 22145786
INCIDENT DATE: 10/8/2022
INCIDENT TIME:
INCIDENT LOCATION: 100 block W 1st Ave
 

Individual Arrested in Relation to Shooting 

23-year-old Victor Brock was arrested without incident by the Cloquet Police Department on Wednesday, October 12 in
relation to a shooting that occurred on Saturday, October 8 on the 100 block of W 1st St. An individual suffered non-life
threatening injuries from the shooting and the incident still remains under investigation.

Brock will be lodged at the St. Louis County Jail on pending charges of 2nd Degree Assault, Reckless Discharge of a Firearm,
and Felon in Possession of a Firearm.
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